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7  It is the view of my delegation that priority should be accorded to the formulation of

legislative texts that will promote intemational harmonisation, rather than non-legislative

texts which may address legal issues which are interesting but which do not by themselves

lead to the harmonisation of the law in that subject area.

8  UNCITRAL has, for the past few years, worked on the basis of six Working Groups

each with an assigned area of work. These Working Groups have developed great expertise

in their areas of work. Some have been working continuously on different aspects of the

same subject matter for many decades. This, however, has narrowed the opportunities for

other legal subjects that are important to international trade from finding a place in

UNCITRAL's agenda. It is therefore important, particularly given the demands on limited

resources, for UNCITRAL to constantly scan the horizon to determine which areas of law

require harmonisation in order to continue to develop and enhance intemational trade.

Concluding remarks

9  Singapore highly appreciates the work of UNCITRAL in harmonisation and the

removal of legal barriers to intemational trade. We would especially like to record our

appreciation for the work of the UNCITRAL Regional Centre for Asia and the Pacific.

My delegation would like to express our continued readiness to support UNCITRAL in its

work. We look forward to continuing our goOd working relationship with the UNCITRAL

Secretariat in the continued harmonisation and modernisation of trade law, particularly in




